
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 11/1/2013 6:47:17 AM 
To: Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Now I'm thinking 

We take the ferry this pm, if you can make it, and just take a cab from there to the LM train display. 

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard. 
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